
Police Department News 
 

 

If you are missing any of the 

following last spring or summer: 

 Paddle Board 

 Large Tube 

 2 Person Canoe 
 

Please call us at 262-367-2145 
 

Stay Alert to Phone Scams 

“Say Yes” Scam - Scammers call and 

ask you a series of questions that 

lead you to respond with "yes," all 

the while recording.  Scammers then 

use the recording of your “Yes” to 

authorize purchases from your bank 

account or other financial decisions. 

Watch out for any unsolicited call 

that starts with a question, such as 

“Hello, is this (your name)?” or “Can 

you hear me?” Take a couple of 

seconds to decide whether to hang 

up or to reply with something along 

the lines of “Who is calling?” 

Remember to stay on guard 

throughout any suspicious call. 

Please be wary of anyone asking for 

any kind of personal identifiable 

information! 

Visit: 

https://datcp.wi.gov/Documents/Senior

Guide170.pdf 

To view the Wisconsin Senior Guide 

for more information on scams and 

other consumer information. 
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Village Hall will be closed  

May 29, 2017 for Memorial Day 

 

Please Call 262-367-2600 

To reach an on duty officer if you 

need any help 

 

John’s Disposal  

Holiday Schedule: 
 
 

Memorial Day- 5/29/2017 

Collection will be delayed by 

one day. 
 

VILLAGE NEWS 
 

There will be a Public Hearing on May 8th at 6:30 pm 
 

Ordinance to Amend Section 6.03(2), Create Section 6.05(3)(d),  

and Repeal Section 6.05(4)(b)(x) 
 
 

The purpose of the public hearing is to accept public comment on the 

proposed amendments. The proposed amendments revise the definition of 

the term “Accessory Structure” to include structures which are a conditional 

use, designate a “Private Storage and Maintenance Facility” as a conditional 

use and repeal the minimum acreage requirement for conditional uses. 
 

FORESTRY NEWS 
 

A reminder to all and especially our new residents, any cutting along the 

lakeshore requires a permit from the village. To protect the scenic beauty, 

control erosion, and reduce effluent and nutrient flow into the lakes. 
 

Village Ordinance 6.09 regulates any cutting within 75 feet of the shore. 
 

HIGHWAY/ROAD NEWS 
 

It is important to be mindful that the scenic and beautiful private drives are 

not only used to get you in and out of your home. In the event of an 

emergency, they will need to be spec’d large enough to support an 

emergency vehicle. This means that brush/ tree limbs must be cleared to 

allow for a 12’Wx12’H opening. 
 

Additionally, keep in mind of your driveway’s current condition. 

Driveways that are cracked or developing pot holes are extremely taxing on 

the village equipment and should be considered for repair or replacement. 

 

2017 Board of Review Upcoming Dates! 
 

 Wednesday May 3rd from 3-6pm - Open Book Meeting held in the Board 

Room of the Village Hall. By appointment only 

 Tuesday June 6th from 10am-Noon - Board of Review first meeting held 

in the Board Room of the Village Hall 


